SAVE FELPHAM POST OFFICE CAMPAIGN

There's been a Post Office in Felpham since 1847. Now the Felpham Village Post

inaugurated a Community Interest Company to purchase, improve and run a community Post Office. At a nacked Onen Meeting at St. * lary's Centre on

payable to "Friends of Felpham CIC" together with your name and address. Cash may be deposited at the Post Office Counter. In the event that the purchase does not proceed, contributions made via GoFundMe and by cheque will be refunded in **full**.

Stop and imagine for a moment - NO VILLAGE POST OFFICE? An empty, deserted, corner. How can we let that happen? Please help save our Village Post Office. £10,000, £10 pounds, whatever you can afford to donate. And spread the word. We can do this. Together, we can do this.

A very Happy Christmas and a peaceful New Year to you all. Lizzie Mickery